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MEMORANDUM 

To: Members of Senate	 From: Judith Osborne, Chair, SCRAD 

Subject: Progress Report
	

Date: November 23, 1993 

The ad hoc Senate Committee to Review Academic Discipline and Student 

Conduct Policies and Procedures (SCRAD) was instructed to report back to 
Senate at the December meeting. The -committee-has been meeting bi-weekly and-	 - - -- - 

- — hiisáiinRstcornp1eted the drafting of new procedures. It has also solicited input 

from the university community on a revised code of student conduct. The next 
step will be to incorporate this feedback into a draft code of conduct. 

I would expect that the committee's work will be completed early in the new 
year. 
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